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  Ambassadors for Peace Honored at Embassy Event in Russia 
 
 
Moscow, Russia—UPF co-sponsored a cultural 
event at the Embassy of Mauritius at which 
Ambassador for Peace certificates were 
bestowed.  
 

  

  

  

  International Youth Day Observed in India 
 
 
New Delhi, India—A webinar on “COVID-19 and 
Our Youth” was organized by UPF in partnership 
with the Youth and Students for Peace to mark 
the International Youth Day.  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Argentina’s Webinar Focuses on Education 
 
 
Buenos Aires, Argentina—“Education and 
Values” was the theme of UPF-Argentina’s 
monthly Ambassadors for 
Peace panel.  
 

  

  

  

   
 

 

  



 

 

UN NGO Webinar Discusses Care for Children 
 
 
New York, United States—On October 22, 
2020, the NGO Committee on the Family hosted 
a webinar on “Helping Children and Families in 
All Circumstances” to an audience of UN staff, 
delegates and NGO 
representatives to the UN. 

 
  

  

  International Day of Peace Conference Emphasizes Youth 
 
 
Geneva, Switzerland—IAPD co-sponsored a 
two-day conference on “Empowering Youth for 
Peace.” 
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

DEC 1: UPF-Africa ILC 

DEC 3: WCLC Rally of Hope 

DEC 10: UN Human Rights Day 

FEB 1: UN World Interfaith Harmony Week 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   


